
Terms and conditions for “Let’s Find Our Way to the Playgrounds” activity at the National Museum of 
Singapore. 

1. “Let’s Find Our Way to the Playgrounds” activity runs from 10 July to 31 August 2018 at the National 
Museum of Singapore. 
 

2. Participants must drop in their activity cards in the designated box located in the National Museum of 
Singapore with their full contact details and correct answers in order to qualify for the lucky draw.  
 

3. 10 winners will be selected in a random draw conducted by staff of the National Museum of Singapore. 
 

4. Each winner will receive $70 worth of dining and shopping vouchers.  
 

5. Selected winners will be notified via email from 10 September 2018 onwards. If contact cannot be made 
within 2 weeks of that, the prize will be forfeited. If winners are unresponsive for a time period of 2 
weeks, prize will be forfeited.  
 

6. Prizes must be collected in person at the National Museum of Singapore within 30 days of notification by 
email or the prize will be forfeited.  
 

7. “Let’s Find Our Way to the Playgrounds” activity is open to everyone aged 18 and over as at 10 July 2018. 
Visitors and tourists are welcome to participate. However, collection of the prize will have to be made in 
person at the National Museum of Singapore.  
 

8. Entries that are incomplete, illegible or fraudulent will be deemed invalid. The National Museum of 
Singapore will not bear any responsibility for entries lost, corrupted or delayed in transmission. 
 

9. Prize vouchers must be used in conjunction with the respective terms and conditions set by the 
participating sponsor of the vouchers.  
 

10. There are no cash alternatives for the prize. 
 

11. Regretfully, the National Museum of Singapore cannot be held liable for any quality and/or service failures 
at the restaurant or shopping vicinity in the course of utilizing the vouchers.  
 

12. The prize vouchers are not to be seen as barter trade for the donations given to the National Museum of 
Singapore during the course of “Let’s Find Our Way to the Playgrounds” activity. The prizes are simply 
gestures of appreciation that the museum intends to show its supporters and patrons. While the National 
Museum of Singapore appreciate every single donation, it is unable to thank each and every donor with a 
prize voucher.  
 

13. Submission of the “Let’s Find Our Way to the Playgrounds” activity card constitutes acceptance of these 
Terms and Conditions. 
 

Our donation drive is supported by:  

 


